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Casa Marilu 3 is one of Puerto Vallarta’s most talked 
about villas. It is absolutely spectacular, and su-
premely comfortable with over 6500 sq.ft, 4 luxuri-
ous bedrooms on the waters edge overlooking the 
famous Los Arcos Islands. The location is ideal as 
well, 6 miles south of the city and half a mile from 
Mismaloya Beach. A world of incredible beauty and 
tranquillity surrounds you, vibrant Mexican colors, 
skylights, oversize couches and seagrass chairs, a 
heated infi nity pool dramatically perched over the 
surf, a private sandy area, indoor/outdoor dinning, 
two TV’s, Internet hookup, phones in every room, 
fully air-conditioned, private terraces on all four 
bedrooms, three with ocean view ( as well as the 
bathrooms), the other bedroom has a garden view, 
Bose speakers throughout, white marble fl oors and 
bathrooms. The fabulous penthouse master suite 
covers the entire top fl oor(1500sq.ft.) with two 
ocean view terraces, Jacuzzi, dining area, palapa, 
hammock and bar. The staff of three prepares deli-
cious meals, plus a Mexican Fiesta, tequila tastings 
and a beach party all in the comfort of your villa.

CASA MARILU 3
Puerto Vallarta, Mexico 

$1,500   HIGH    Nov. 1 - Apr. 30    4 Bedrooms.
$1,200   LOW     May 1 - Oct. 31    Max. 8 People.
                              (Rates are per night and include Tax) 
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